
HERE FOR A GOOD TIME NOT A LONG TIME 

This year we have had the pleasure of having two wonderful RMT 

work for us for a short time. They have both enjoyed working 

alongside the team and connecting with our clients through 

music therapy. 

We said Farewell to Maybelle and wish her well 

in her move to Adelaide. We unfortunately also 

say farewell to Devin, who has been offered full time 

employment in Canterbury. Thank you to both for all their 

marvellous work.  This term we welcomed Miriam, who has 

marvellous work.   

WORKSHOPS/EVENTS 

This year Jenny attended the Family’s Open day 

at Hohepa. Kimberley co-facilitated an IHC 

accessible concert hosted by Chamber Music 

New Zealand with Julian Raphael and The 

Kugels.  Kimberley was invited to be the Key 

Note speaker at New Zealand School of Music in 

Wellington.  

She also presented at various U3A events throughout 

Christchurch.  In September, Kimberley attended the 

Australian Music Therapy Conference in Sydney. It is so 

exciting to see the new research that is coming out 

about music therapy for people with neurological 

conditions.  Contact us if you would like to book a 

workshop/presentation for 2019. 

SESSION TIMES: KEEP YOUR TIME 

Timetables for next year are being organised. Please let us know if you know 

of someone wanting music therapy or want to change your time or are 

planning on finishing your music therapy service, so we can adjust the 

timetables accordingly.   

WE ARE CLOSED: 

We will be closed over the school holidays from the 21st of December until the 

28th January 2019. However, we will answer emails when we can.  

LOOKING FORWARD TO 2019: 

We have some exciting projects next year around Canterbury. We have a new 

RMT starting in March and a MT student starting in February.   

Merry Christmas, from your Southern Music Therapy Team 

CONNECT with Us. 

We launched a new website this 

year! Click here for our website to 

learn more about us and what we 

do at Southern Music Therapy, or 

here for our Facebook page. 

www.smt.nz 

Events 

The Cantabrainers Choir is having 

their annual Christmas Concert 

with Guest Artists Jo Little and the 

Brass Ensemble. 

Salvation Army Citadel 

Wednesday the 12th December 

10am (followed by a light lunch) 

Tickets are $20 and available from 

the door.  

Email: info@smt.nz 

Phone: 03 377 5280 

And if you would like to know more 

about the choir click here.  

SMT Catch up 2018 

http://www.smt.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/southernmusictherapy/
http://www.smt.nz/
https://www.smt.nz/cantabrainers-choir

